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Shop Stewards Council Resolution Sends Clear Message 
 

RATIFICATION VOTE 

RESULTS 

 
On October 1, 2021, the membership voted 70.6% in favour of the 
tentative agreement. This brings an end to our 69 day Labour 
dispute.  
 
We will be working hard to expedite the return to work timelines 
in the protocol and strategizing ways to help support our members 
that are unable to return to work right away. 
 
Seeing how our benefits have been reinstated as of ratification, we 
have also reinstated pre-paid medical travel.  
 
Any members wishing to sell their earned leave can do so by 
sending their requests through the Union hall office staff. 
 
We would like to thank everyone for their support and solidarity 
throughout this time.  
 

YOUR UNION AT 

WORK! 


